
 

 

Moultonborough Conservation Commission Meeting Agenda Notes 

Friday, August 14, 2015 

10 AM 

Intersection of Wentworth Shore Rd & Shaker Jerry Rd 

 

 

 Present:  Bill Gassman, Brian Sanford, Marie Samaha 

Public Present:  Kathy Falwell 

 

 

Site visit – proposal for acquisition of lot to reconstruct the intersection 

 

The meeting began at 10:00 am.  Conservation Commission members viewed the site of the proposed change to 

the intersection of Wentworth Road and Shaker Jerry Road.  Members suggest that Best Management Practices 

be used to control runoff when reconstructing the portion of Shaker Jerry Road going west.  Currently there is 

evidence that road runoff is close to a wetland area to the left of Shaker Jerry Road.  Using erosion control 

procedures during the reconstruction and constructing BMP drainage ditches for the road should address the 

problem of runoff. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 10:45. 

Marie Samaha 

Chair, Conservation Commission 

 


